
       
                                                                            
 
 

    Friday 14th May 2021   

  

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,  
 

This week we started with a virtual assembly led by Sister Eleanor who works in schools 

teaching children about the work of Cafod. Sister Eleanor told us all about Cafod and in 

particular about their latest Eyes of the World campaign. We have been asked to create eyes to 

show that we are watching the UK Government, and calling on them to stop the climate 

crisis and keep the world’s poorest communities at the heart of decisions this year. This links 

with Pope Francis’ key message “Climate change is a problem which can no longer be left to a 

future generation.” Every child here at Our Lady’s is creating eyes so that we can show we 

want act. Year 5/6 have done a great job with theirs.  

Every class has been working really hard again this week particularly 

in their writing. Class Teacher’s in every year group from Reception 

upwards and myself have been blown away with the quality of work 

children are producing and their vocabulary choices. We are so proud 

of how hard every child is working in English across the school.  

 
 

Teacher Training Day 28th May 

Reminder that school will be closed Friday 28th May for our training 

Day. The dates for next academic year 21/22 can also be found at the 

bottom of this newsletter and on our website.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming Pool 

After the success of us having the ‘Pop up’ Swimming pool two years ago we are excited to be able to have it again now that 

restrictions allow. It is being set up next week on the playground with lessons running the week before and after half term. A more 

detailed letter will follow plus confirmation of the first week’s timetable for the children in Reception and KS1 who will not need their 

kits in every day. I’m sure this will be very welcomed by the children who have missed so much of their normal after school swimming 

lessons due to the pandemic.  

 

Polite request to respect our neighbour’s property and gardens  

Unfortunately, I received a phone call in the week from one of our neighbours who has witnessed on numerous occasions children 

walking on her wall and trampling on the flowers that she has planted. Can we please make sure that when children are walking to 

your cars they are respectful of people’s property? It is really sad if this is the impression we are giving our neighbours.  

 

Holiday Clubs at Harris Academy 

Multi Sport Holiday Club: 

The holiday club is running from Tuesday 1st June to Friday 4th June inclusive and it is open to children aged 5 to 12 years.  
Places are limited and must be booked in advance.   
 

To book please email sports.centre@harriscofeacademy.co.uk 
Half term holiday club prices and times:  
Standard Day: 9.00am - 4.00pm = £14  
Early Drop-off: From 8.00am= £3  
Late Collection: Until 6.00pm = £3  
Full Wrap-around: 8am - 6pm = £19 

 

 

 

mailto:sports.centre@harriscofeacademy.co.uk
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Cricket Tickets at Edgebaston  

Our school is now signed up to the Six4Schools initiative. Our unique promo code will allow staff and parents to purchase Bears T20 

tickets online at the discounted price of £12 (that’s a discount of £13), whilst under 16’s go FREE. 

For each adult ticket purchased using your unique promo code, Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School will receive £6. Our unique promo 

code is OLCPS. Tickets can be purchased at tickets.edgbaston.com by entering our 

unique promo code in the field at the top of the page. Please note the Six4Schools 

discount is valid for all T20 group games at Edgbaston in 2021, except for the 

Worcestershire Rapids fixture on Friday 16 July.  
 

Fundraising and Wish List 

We still have various ways to raise help us raise extra money for the school including 

Our School Lottery, Our Easy fundraising link and also our Amazon Wish List. Here are 

each of the links again if you are able to help out. Any support is greatly appreciated. 

Mrs H won £11.40 last week on our Lottery! Well done! 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ourladyspsprincethorpe/ 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/68HKA3RO82RZ?ref_=wl_share  

 

Parent Pay 

Parent Pay is our preferred method of payment. 80% of our school families have signed up to Parent Pay for online payment convenience. 

Joining details have been sent out to all families. We encourage you to sign up. Please enquire at the school office if you require your set 

up details.  
 

Mass with Father Teddy 

Remember from home you can join Father Teddy as he celebrates Mass each weekend at 9.30am from St Anne’s Catholic Church, 

Wappenbury. The link to use is fb.me/stanneswappenbury    
 

Workers of the Week 
 

Workers of the Week  

 

 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Georgiah Benjamin Lucia Arthur  Noah B Gerry Clara 

                          Well done to everyone that played in the league this week for Spelling Shed and Times Tables Rocks Stars! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week at a Glance:    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission of the week: 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Time Activity 

Mon 17th May 

 

9.15am 

3.15 – 4.30 

 

Assembly (Virtual)  

Football  

 

Tues 18th May 

 

3.15 – 4.15 Cricket Club Y3/4 

Wed 19th May 9-15am  

3.15 -4.15 

Music Lessons 

Cricket Club Y5/6 

Thurs 20th May   

Fri 21st May 9.15am 

11.00am 

3.15 – 5.00pm 

Celebration Assembly (Virtual) 

Pentecost One Life Music Retreat 

Irish Dancing – spaces still available  

Our Mission of the Week: 
How can we help to save our planet? 

 

Attendance 
Whole School 

98.5% 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftickets.edgbaston.com%2Fcontent&data=04%7C01%7Cdanbillingham%40edgbaston.com%7Ce2ee923b510e42350c5d08d903193d19%7C31c6ebe48bdf459b8e8eefc4f8f16faa%7C0%7C0%7C637544229192677629%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=FCgjZ1FDgTPxcsEW6Q3R0PSy4t4WzWlQ88kveF4uWkA%3D&reserved=0
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ourladyspsprincethorpe/
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/68HKA3RO82RZ?ref_=wl_share
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Twitter/Facebook For up to date information and sharing what we are up to keep an eye on our Twitter feed 

@OurPrincethorpe and Facebook Page – Our Lady’s Primary School, Princethorpe @OurPrincethorpe 
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